
 

 

 

 

Thursday 6th June 2024 
 

The Children First Learning Partnership Pupil Forum-Friday 14th June 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of 
 
As your child is a valued member of our School Leadership Team, we would like to invite them 
to represent Oxhey First School again at the CFLP Pupil Forum on Friday 14th June. 
 
The event is taking place at our new CFLP Hub located on Knypersley First School’s grounds. 
Representatives from all schools in The Children First Learning Partnership will be in 
attendance.  
 
This term’s meeting will focus on an exciting project for next academic year regarding Eco 
Schools, sustainability and climate change. We have a special guest speaker, Phoebe Hanson, 
who is a climate activist and a former Castlechurch Primary pupil. The pupils will have the 
opportunity to ask questions/find out about the important message she promotes and the 
fabulous work that she campaigns for in relation to preserving our wonderful planet.  
 
Our Pupil Forum representatives will then share about this exciting project in an assembly 
back at Oxhey.  
 
The children will travel to the event in the CFLP minibus and be accompanied by myself.  
 
If your child is able to attend, please return the reply slip below to school by Monday 10th June. 
  
Thank you for your continued support, 
Mrs L Jukes (Headteacher) 
                                
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

The Children First Learning Partnership Pupil Forum – Summer Term Event 
 
I, the parent/carer of _______________________________________________ give permission for my child to 
attend the CFLP Pupil Forum by mini bus on Fri 14th June 2024. 
 
Name ___________________________________          
 
Signed___________________________________ 

 


